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Mai Vang

From: Karl Mueller
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 1:19 PM
To: kmvsam2017@gmail.com
Subject: 2112 Reaney Ave - Front Yard Oak

Good Afternoon, 
 
A City contractor, Hugo’s Tree Service, will be out tomorrow to remove the marked oak tree at 2112 Reaney Ave.  
 
The full estimate for the work including City fees will be approximately $3,175. When you receive the letter in the mail in 
about 2-3 months, you can call to request to have the amount spread out up to 10 years if you wish. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Karl 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Karl Mueller 
Urban Forester 
ISA Certified Arborist MN-4107AM 
Pronouns: He/Him/His 
Parks and Recreation - Forestry 
1100 Hamline Ave N 
Saint Paul, MN 55108 
P: 651-632-2429 
karl.mueller@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 


